
	

		

Path 400 Trail Extension  
Community Input Meeting 

Wednesday, October 25, 2017 
 
Thank you for attending the Community Input Meeting for the 
proposed Path 400 Trail Extension Project.  
 
Participants will engage in an interactive design charette and have 
the opportunity to view maps, provide input and ask questions 
about the project.  
 
Displays showing the projects are available for your review tonight 
and can be found online at sandyspringsga.gov/trail 	
 
You can provide comments by Friday, November 3, 2017 in one of 
several ways: 
 
• Fill out the comment card and drop it in the comment box 

before leaving the meeting 
 
• Tell us your thoughts during the meeting. 

 
• Email comments to: mrixey@sandyspringsga.gov 

 
• Mail your comment card to:  

 
o City of Sandy Springs 

c/o Melissa Rixey 



	

		

7840 Roswell Road,Building 500 
Sandy Springs, GA 30350 

 
Again, thank you for attending. 	
	
	


